JUST CHRISTIANS MISSIONS

January-February 2016 Mission Update



Taking the gospel to the local community and abroad. Mark 16:15

Check out our website at JustChristiansMissions.com

Please pray for all of our works!

Gary & Deborah Dull 258 Edward Beck Rd. Mocksville, NC 27028 tsplants@yadtel.net

We are set to go to Fiji!!! Plane tickets are purchased anyway. We will be going to the city of Suva, the capital of Fiji. The plane leaves on June 24. We return on July 11. I will be teaching, with Brother Robert Martin, the PIBC class on I, II, and III John every night. Deborah will be teaching children's classes at the same time. And also having a Ladies Day on Saturday. Her four lessons that day will be on "Joy in the Journey". They have already planned daytime visitations/studies for both of us.

The students' commitment just to attend the PIBC is an undertaking. They attend every night for 3 weeks for 2.5 hours. Not to mention the time they put in studying for the final.

I have finished my hand-out books for this class and they are going to the printers soon. This year we will print and take 50 copies. A Special thanks to Cindy Brown for all the help she gives on behalf of our efforts with this and the creator of some of Deborah's crafts.

The kids' classes will start with the Creation story and continue on with Adam & Eve; Noah; Moses and the Red Sea Crossing; Daniel & the Lions' Den; Shadrack, Meshack, and Abednego; Elijah; Jonah in the Big Fish; Jesus' Life in an Overview. Deborah usually packs about 75 pounds of crafts for the kids. It's a whole extra suitcase. She takes everything from scissors to crayons to craft sticks. You can't afford (or get) some of these items over there.

If you have any extra Bibles laying around, we would be glad to take them and leave them with a family that does not have one. There are many such families. Our last trip to Fiji we learned of one sister who was conducting Bible studies with 18 women but they had only one Bible between them.

We have our plane fare and hotel paid for but if you would like to help with our extra expenses (ie printing, extra luggage expense, crafts, just to name a few) please call or e-mail us or send your check to Phil Forrest (the elder who oversees our finances) and mail to North Main Street CoC 606 North Main St., Mocksville, NC 27028. Be sure to write "Gary Dull mission trip" on the memo line.

REPORTING ... Getting Around to Everyone Slowly



Twin City church of Christ with their new preacher, Wade Phillips, is doing well and ready to grow for the Lord. (pictured right)

We started in West Virginia at the Hinton church (pictured left) and visited the Twin City congregation in South Carolina with a lot of stops in between.



THE WORK in STEWART, VIRGINIA

Our work in Stewart is just getting started. We are getting to know each other and trying to find the right course of action to help the church grow in this area. The building is located about 8 miles out of town in a very rural area. We are starting with the local paper and the

existing ad and are looking to expand into a radio program with their local radio station. We are trying to get the word out that they are there...a warm, loving congregation. We are at this congregation on the first Sunday of each month. Anyone who would like to visit them with us is welcome. My dear brother in Christ, Tim Horton, is there at the end of each month.





As many people, young and old, realize or remember, it is hard to be the only child, or one of just a few, in class. It is extra hard to be the only child in the entire congregation but this guy has lots of older Christian members.

LADIES PAGE

Our ladies have been busy! They joined some of the ladies at the Rock Hill and Corinth congregations in Woodleaf for a trip to the Cary church of Christ Ladies Day. They said the fellowship was awesome. They also went to South Stokes church of Christ Ladies Day together, where hey saw some of the ladies from Stewart, VA. Thanks so much to these congregations for hosting these events.



At North Main the ladies are having a Muffin and a Mug get together every other month. It is an hour and a half of study and fellowship. If you would like more information, please email us. The last get together had 13 different congregations present. One of our own ,Brooke Frick, will deliver the next lesson. Brook will also be starting an outreach Bible study for the community called Mommy & Me. It will be held at the mission house.

The work on the mission house is almost complete, thanks to many who have helped. A special thank you to Jimmy Snow for all the construction work. We plan to have an Open House after services on the March 27.

POLISHING the PULPIT

Have you panned your vacation yet??? If not, make plans to attend **Polishing the Pulpit**. It's not just for preachers. It's for people of all ages and occupations. Renew, Refresh, and Rejoice with others of like precious faith. It is truly an uplifting experience.

When Christians gather together for fellowship and edification in large numbers like this, you don't feel like you're the only one out there in the world. It helps the soul.



THANK YOU



We want to again thank all the people and congregations that help in our support. We also covet your prayers for our work for the Lord. We want to also thank the elders at North Main for their efforts in the oversight of this work.

Your Workers Together in Christ, *Gary & Deborah Dull*